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______________________________________________________________________________ Attached, for
your information, is a letter the Institute received about an investment seminar on South
Africa to be held on July 31, 1997 at the Plaza Hotel in New York City. The seminar is
sponsored by the Center for Strategic & International Studies (CSIS) in conjunction with the
US-South Africa Binational Commission meeting. For more information about the seminar,
please contact Paulette Nowden at CSIS at (202) 775-3219. Mary S. Podesta Associate
Counsel - International Attachment
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